District 70 Committee Meeting Minutes
April 16, 2017

The meeting was opened with the Serenity Prayer. New GSRs were greeted.

Adreena presented tradition 4 and Ray presented concept 5.

Next month Vicki will present tradition 5 and Adreena will present Concept 5. March minutes
were read. Ron made a motion to accept and Brady seconded. The minutes were approved. Ray
presented the treasurer’s report. Adreena made a motion to accept and Connie seconded. The
treasurer’s report was approved.

LCM Reports; There were no reports.

Old Business:
Cynthia reported the Area 67 Gratitude Dinner location is the Jimmy Burke Center in Deer Park.
The dinner will be in November 2017.

Committee Reports:

Archives — Kevin B reported the 70 year celebration of AA in southeast Texas was a success.

PI/CPC - Open

CFC - Vickie reported the Area CFC received the Greg Abbott award for our community service.

Literature — Open

Grapevine — Karen G was not here.

Intergroup - Ron S. had nothing to report. Their next meeting is the 20,

Newsletter - Open

TFC — It is open but Byron will decide if he wants to become chair. There was no workshop, met
with chair, Pam who offered orientation. Byron will communicate with her more.

Agenda item round table #4 — Connie A. reported there were 7 English round tables and 3
Spanish round tables: each round table had simple majority vote. Some agenda item were
considered on more than one table.

Group Problems:

Shoemaker — Everything is functioning well.

Sunset — There are several changes ahead; just got the group reconnected with the Assembly.

LaPorte Group — Vickie loved the assembly round tables. Her group has had only 1 group
conscience so far.

Eye Opener - Finished big book study; will be studying new book

La Porte Ladies Group (read by Ron) - Numbers growing, support $25 New Hope Women's
Center, Group conscience set for April 20th, 2017, Annual Beach May 19th - 21st, 2017.

North shore (read by Ron) - coming together after the move, their annual workshop is June more
details next month.

We will be Co-hosting a GSR Workshop with District 81:

Cynthia B made amends for not officially bringing this to District 70. She is new at DCM also.
District 70°s only participation will be Lisa T's speaking on her experience as a GSR. Also,
District 70 will be sharing some of the cost of the Workshop. Cynthia B will bring copy of
District 81 budget to next meeting. District 70 decided we are willing to cover half the cost up to



$150 max. Cynthia B will bring final budget numbers to May district meeting and then it will be
voted on. The GSR Workshop will be held at The Alvin Taylor Street Club and will include a
"Truth or Dare Game" by Paul M, explanation of what's on the AA-SETA.ORG Website,
Literature by Cynthia B, Lisa T's experience, and food and drinks.
Next meeting May 21st 2017 at 2:30 p.m.

Closed with | am Responsible



http://aa-seta.org/

